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NSPCC Number Day  

School has been about all things numerical today.  In 

support of the NSPCC’s Number Day, children have come 

dressed on the theme and lots of interesting activities have 

been planned in class. 

Some of the outfits were brilliant (see 

photos for examples) and the children 

have had a great time exploring digits and 

numbers. 

 

Ofsted Inspection – A BIG Thank You Everyone 

As I am sure you are all aware, we were visited by two 

Ofsted Inspectors on Tuesday and Wednesday this week.   

It was an intense couple of days where we tried to 

demonstrate a fair picture of our school. 

I am not allowed to make their provisional decisions public, 

but I would like to thank everyone who played a part in the 

inspection for their contributions.  I believe many parents 

gave feedback to the inspectors, either out in the playground 

or by using the online questionnaire.  Several Governors put their busy lives 

on hold so that they could meet inspectors and our staff worked tirelessly to 

feel as prepared as possible. 

My final thanks go to our brilliant children.  They 

set a great example of themselves in class and 

around school and I am sure the inspectors could 

not fail to be impressed with them all. 

Once we receive the report (which will be in a few 

weeks) I will of course make it available for you all 

to read.   

 

Living Eggs 

Class 2 will be having some visitors on the first 

week back after half term. Living Eggs are 

bringing us some chicks so we can watch them 

hatch during the week as part of our Science 

project. If anyone would like to rehome them 

afterwards, please email the school office. Thank you. 

 

PTFA Disco 

As mentioned above, a surprise Ofsted Inspection meant that some things 

planned for earlier this week got put on hold.  One of them was the distribution of the letters about the 

PTFA disco.  These should come out today.  Please send the reply slips back to school early next week. 
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Class 3 Visit Beacon Hill and Wainhouse Tower 

This week Class 3 got out and about, visiting a couple of 

local tourist attractions.  They took the minibuses to have a 

walk around Beacon Hill, just above Shibden Hall, before 

having a short stop at Wainhouse Tower. 

As I said to the children, we are so blessed to live in such a 

beautiful part of the country, with so many interesting things 

around us. 

 

Has Anyone Got a Heart? 

Thank you to everyone who has sent their completed hearts 

back to school with your idea of what love is. We have a 

few remaining days to fill our board in case you haven’t returned yours yet, ready for the 

‘Love’ Exhibition of Art and Poetry next week. 

The week begins with a bang as we will be visited by renowned local artist Kate Lycett.  

She will be talking to the children about being an artist as well as helping to initiate an art 

task with the school.  The task is based on creating lanterns, which is one of the things 

Kate produces of the local area and places that are close to her heart, such as the 

Yorkshire coastline.   

I am sure that Kate’s visit will prove inspirational to lots of our children. 

Kate will bring a few of the lanterns that she produces which can be bought 

for £15 (please send cash in a clearly marked envelope if you would like 

your child to choose one).  They are also sold in some independent shops 

in the area, such as Trinkette in Sowerby Bridge.  Why not pop in, back a 

small local business and grab yourselves a product that supports a local 

artist. 

This week’s Achievement goes to ……… 
 

Stars of the Week: 

   

Class R:  Blaise      Class 1:  Macy      Class 2: Rose             

Class 3:  Gabbie      Class 4:  Ethan        

Class 5:  Oscar          Class 6:  Jack, Rory         

 

Writers of the Week:  

 

Class R:  Aisha    Class 1:  Toby          Class 2:   Amelia                 

Class 3:  Henry    Class 4:  Sophia           Class 5:  Lucy 

Class 6:  Tommy         

 

Unsung Hero:   Ivy C6  

 

Events for the week commencing 5th February 2024:  ‘Love Week’ 

Monday: Artist Kate Lycett visiting school.    

Tuesday: Safer Internet Day 

  Governor Meeting  

Wednesday: Class 4 Magna Trip 

Thursday: Class 2 Eureka Trip 

  PTFA Valentine’s Disco   

Friday: ‘Love’ Exhibition of Art and Poetry 


